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Re: Well Status
Big Eddy Unit Well No. 40
Eddy Undesignated (Strawn)
Unit G-Sec. 22-T21S-R29E
Eddy County, N. M.
File: 400-WF

L

New Mexico 071 Conservation Division
P. 0. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

ATTN: Mr. Leslie A. Clements
Dear Mr. Clements:

In response to your letter of January 31, 1984, the Perry R. Bass Big Eddy Unit
No. 40 1is still temporarily shut in. Until we can determine a method to produce
the well while economically disposing of the produced water, we recommend the
well be left in this state. As previously noted, the well is capable of
producing 495 MCFPD, 10 BCPD and 700 BWPD. Please feel free to contact Mr. John
Rodgers if additional information is required.

Very truly yours,
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73, E. Pullig.

Division Manager
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CC: Dan Nutter



